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Community News Bulletin 

Our regularly scheduled monthly meeting on August 18, 2022  will be our final meeting for the fiscal year. All members are encouraged to attend and invite or bring at least one new neighbor.  We plan to celebrate our success in getting the “DC North Watch” up and going again. We would like to make this a Special Community Social Event. There will be several special presentations of interest to our community.
 We are asking for volunteers to offer to provide refreshments for this meeting. We would like a variety of soft drinks, water or iced tea along with cookies or similar finger snacks. Paper napkins, plates, cups and plastic serve-ware as needed would be appreciated.  If you have questions about what is needed, call Wendell at 405-990-1938.
 If you can provide any of the above items, please log on to “delcitynorth.com” click on the Contact Us link, fill in your information  and in the “questions, comments, and suggestions box”  tell us what you will bring.   
Then plan to attend the August 18 meeting and all our meetings next year on the third Thursday of each month at    The Del City Community Center
At 7:00 PM
4505 S.E. 15th Street (Old Library building
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